Harwich Energy Committee


Town Of Harwich


Library Meeting Room, Harwich Town Hall


7:00 PM Thursday, November 16, 2017


Minutes





1. The meeting was called to order by the chairman at 7:05pm.


	Members present: Valerie Bell, Larry Cole, Charles Czech, Terry Hayden,


	Member absent: Barry Worth


The minutes of the October 19, 2017 meeting were approved as written.


There was no public comment





4. Old Business


	


	o Update on Cape Light Compact: V. Bell reported that major regulatory proceedings at the Department of Public Utilities are still ongoing  Updates are available on the Compact's website.





	o Update on CVEC: L. Cole reported CVEC will be asking towns involved in Phase I projects for an additional ｽ cent adder for next fiscal year.


		





5. New Business


	


	o Report on Town staff meeting re Green Communities: L. Cole reported that the meeting went well.  Concerns were addressed and many questions were answered.


	





	o Discussion of potential educational activities on behalf of Green Communities  


		Post information on our website.  


		Set up informational meeting/s before annual town meeting.  


		Contact Channel 18 to get the word out.


	








Next Meeting-  Possible date was set for December 20, 2017 if needed.  If not, January 18, 2018





Adjourned meeting  at 8:15 pm.


